
All are invited to participate in the annual hymn sings of Rosedale Bible 

College’s Choral Camps on July 10 & July 17 (Thursdays) at 8:00  - 

8:45p.m. on the RBC campus. There will be ice cream and toppings served 

on the lawn following each sing. 

 

LAST WEEK 
 

SS Attendance             50     Worship Attendance     83 

  
   

Your giving empowers our collective work for God’s purpose.  Thanks!  
 

OUR THANKS TO 
 

PASTORAL CARE THIS WEEK:  Barb Landes  
 

NURSERY: 

Today: Linda Hostetler     Next week: Dena & Savannah Hostetler 
 

GREETERS:  

Today: Chuck & Carol Buck        Next week: Chuck & Carol Buck 

   

SOUND OPERATOR: 

Today:  Mark Kauffman    Next week: Brody Robinaugh 
 

MEDIA OPERATOR: 

Today:  Annie Steiner     Next week: Brody Robinaugh 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 
 

“Jesus compels us to experience and extend the gracious rule of God 

by the power of the Holy Spirit.” 
   

 
 

 
 

Stories of God’s People – The Youth 

 
Preparing 

By praying together   Infant Nursery @ 8:45a.m. 

 

Gathering 

Pre-worship Music   James Lochridge and Team 

Gathering Choruses  

Welcome & Call to Worship  Todd Hostetler 

Opening Prayer 

 

Proclaiming 

Scripture – John 13:1-17 

Message  “Helpn’ in Harlan”    SWAP Sharing 

 

Praising 
With our offerings & Offertory  James Lochridge     

With Hymns    Bill Barrett   

 

Sharing 

Of our joys, requests, thanksgivings & responses 

Pastoral Prayer    Pastor Rick Stoner 

 

Sending 

Benediction     Pastor Rick  

Sending hymn 
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THIS WEEK 
TODAY  

9:30 a.m.—Sunday School  

10:40 a.m.—Worship Service  

Noon—Bethel Garden Tour 
 

TUESDAY  

9:00 a.m.--Mennonite Women 
 

WEDNESDAY 

6:30 p.m.--Abraham’s Lot 

7:00 p.m.—Youth Bible Study 
 

SATURDAY 

8:00 a.m.—King’s Daughters 
 

NEXT SUNDAY  
9:30 a.m. — Sunday School   

10:40 a.m.—Worship Service  

Noon—Delegate Listening Session 

 

LOOKING AHEAD 

 

Bethel Garden Tour to Benefit West Liberty Cares today after the 

worship service. Begin at Lee & Tesa’s for a potluck lunch, followed by 

tours of eight other gardens. $5 or comparable non-perishables suggested 

donation to participate, with proceeds to West Liberty Cares.  
 

Delegate Feed Back Requested – On August 9
th
, Ohio Conference 

Delegates will be meeting to discuss a tabled motion from their March 

meeting.  In preparation for this, our delegates would like input/feedback 

from the congregation.  This may be done by filling out and returning the 

form found in your mailboxes and/or by attending a sack lunch listening 

session on Sunday, July 13
th
 following the worship service.  Additional 

information is available on the table in front of Pastor Rick’s office. 
 

OTHER ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Mennonite Women—meets Tuesday at 9 a.m. Program is by Barbara 

Kauffman and hostesses are Janice Rabenstein, Miriam Lapp, and 

Mary Ann Pratt. 
 

Please check-in with Tesa or Pastor Dave when making a reservation on 

the church calendar. All the reserved dates may not yet be on the calendar 

outside Tesa’s door. 
 

Soccer Camp July 28-31—Mark your calendars for soccer camp! 

Brochures are on the foyer table for you to invite your family and friends! If 

you would like to have a Soccer Camp shirt, they can be purchased for $10. 

Money and size must be in to Rick by July 14. 

 

Workshop Opening – Friday, Sept 26 and Oct 31 from 1:30-8:30pm, 

Jubilee will be hosting the Creating Congregational Cultures of Generosity 

workshop in partnership with Everence.  Bethel is sending a team to 

participate and has an open slot.  If you would be interested in participating, 

please contact Pastor Dave by July 13th. 
 

Adriel/Shine FM Benefit Golf Scramble—Monday, August 25
th
, Adriel 

and Shine FM invite you to join us in a day of fun and fellowship at Liberty 

Hills Golf Course for a 4 person golf scramble. For more info, please call 

Adriel at 937-465-0010—ext. 113. You can also enter your team or 

sponsorship on the web at www.adriel.org. See more on the bulletin board. 
 

Thank You – Thank you for your prayers, flowers, cards, visits, and phone 

calls while I was at Riverside Hospital.  I’m glad to be home! ~ Julia 
 

PRAYER & PRAISE NOTES 
 Please pray for friends of Chuck Graber: Bob Cxhn was 

diagnosed with Lou Gehrig's disease. Viki Lxngrell a former 

teacher, was diagnosed with a glioblaastoma in her brain...a tumor. 

 Caleb Yxder is teaching congregational and upper-level courses on 

biblical study and Anabaptist theology in Ecuador. Pray for energy 

and inspiration as Caleb helps provide leadership for a new church 

in Calderón and adds preaching and administration responsibilities 

to his normal course load. 

 Pray for Ed Lxhman, as he recovers from retinal surgery. 

 Pray for Beth Mxurer, for her health and her return to Cleveland 

Clinic for tests on July 7th. 

 Pray for Elam Mxurer as he is at Camp Luz this week. 

 Please pray for Larry Kxrtz, brother of Kathy Lehman.  Larry has 

cancer and is receiving treatment. 

 Pray for Adel Crxig, age 2, great granddaughter of Bob and Janice 

Rabenstein, for recovery from an eye injury. 

 Pray for our Year of Discernment as we discern God’s direction 

for youth ministry and as the gifts discernment committee meets.  

 Pray for our denomination and conference as we discern God’s 

leading and seek for kingdom opportunities. 

http://www.adriel.org/

